Prot. N. 26/2011

Vatican City, 24 May 2012

Dear Mr Lauer,

This Pontifical Commission thanks you for your kind letter of 16 March
2012 in which you presented your request for a Holy Mass in the extraordinary
form in your Parish.

This Pontifical Commission is making the necessary enquiries.

With sincere best wishes in Christ,

Mr. Christopher S. LAUER

CHARLOTTE NC 28210
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